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21 Caution when Anchoring in the Proximity of Underwater Exploitation Facilities in 
Lake Erie 

Before anchoring in the Canadian waters of Lake Erie mariners are cautioned to note the underwater 
positions of existing exploitation facilities. 

Mariners are cautioned that damage to these exploitation facilities can be extremely hazardous because 
pressurized natural gas is both toxic and flammable. Ships may also be liable for any damage that they may 
cause to these facilities which supply a very large area of southern Ontario. 

The following coordinates designate an area in Long Point Bay that is recommended as a suitable 
anchorage. 

42°36'18"N 80°10'00"W 
42°36'18"N 80°11'27"W 
42°38'24"N 80°14'40"W 
42°42'30"N 80°14'40"W 
42°42'30"N 80°10'00"W 

Authority: Transport Canada 
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